Hillsborough Elementary School Home and School Association June 2020 Meeting 6/10/2020

Erika Marini, HSA President, opened the meeting at 7pm.

Welcome

There were 9 people present on the Zoom Meeting.

Minutes

Minutes were approved.

Treasurer's Report (Fundraising Ideas/updates)

Andrew presented the proposed budget for 2020-2021. He presented multiple options depending on what school reopening plan is selected for the fall. We will have a significantly reduced budget if still under COVID-19 restrictions. If we are able to re-open fully, our budget will look more typical to previous years.

4th Grade Day

Virtual 4th Grade Day was a success, the children had fun despite not being able to do typical 4th grade day activities. The Magician was great, the kids really enjoyed his presentation. Each child was provided with their 4th Grade t-shirt as well as a gift certificate to Super Sundaes (free kids ice cream) and a gift certificate to Branchburg Sports Complex for use when it re-opens. Thank you to Tammy Phelan and Kristin Redziniak for all the hard work that was put into making this a memorable day.

Yearbook

Yearbook printing is delayed due to COVID-19. We are expected to receive Yearbooks in mid-July, and the committee will organize some sort of pickup for families who ordered yearbooks.

Budget Vote 2020-2021

The proposed budget was passed.

Field Day

Thank you to Mrs. Rutz and Mr. Jenkins for putting together such a fun virtual field day.

Flag Day

Mrs. Hopson and the Flag Day Committee is putting together a 25 minute assembly and then a variety of flag day activities for students to complete following the assembly.

End of Year Parties

Due to COVID-19, all End of Year class parties are cancelled. Class Parents should use any leftover funds from HSA towards classroom teachers' end of year gifts.

School Supply Kits

School Supply Kits are on sale from now until June 22. 36 kits have already been sold, they will be shipped directly to homes this year, since we are unsure of what re-opening plan will look like. Ms. Eckstein will send out reminder e-mail.

Teacher Forum

Thank you to the HSA for your support this year, it has been another great year.

Principal Forum

Erika Marini, President of the HSA, closed the meeting at 8:00pm.

Minutes Submitted by: Meghann Valeo, HSA Recording Secretary